
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Dear Families                                       Friday 8th September 2023   

Welcome back for a brand-new school year!  It has been great to 
have the children back.  We have had an excellent start as we 
continue to aspire for excellence.  We also welcome Miss McNulty, 
Reception class teacher; and Miss Reed, Year Five class teacher.  I 
am sure you will make them feel welcome. 

Thank you to parents who have attended the start of year meetings 
for KS1, LKS2 and UKS2.  I hope you found them informative.  The 
presentations and recordings of the meetings will be emailed 
out.  The EYFS meeting will take place next week. 

We have a new homework policy in place, which you will be able to 
find on the school website by next week. 

With this newsletter, we are sending out the adverts for important 
roles and responsibilities children can apply for.  Miss Parry 
discussed these with the children in assembly this week.   

After-school clubs will be starting next week.  If you signed your 
child up for a club, you will receive notification today. 

Bearwood Primary School is a really buzzing, exciting place to 
be.  Thank you for being with us on this exciting journey.  Have a 
great weekend. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Service 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Team Leaders 

This year, our team leaders are as follows: 

EYFS (Nursery and Reception) Mrs Johnson 

KS1 (Year One and Year Two) Mrs Haden 

LKS2 (Year Three and Year Four) Miss Parry 

UKS2 (Year Five and Year Six) Ms Alder 

If you have any queries or concerns with regard to your child, in the first 
instance, you should communicate with your child's class teacher.  This may 
be via the school office, or you can speak with your child's class teacher at 
home time on the playground.  If your concerns continue, then you can talk to 
the team leader for your child's class. 

You should have received 
communication this week regarding our 

new communication/payment app! 

Please do ensure you download and 
get yourself signed up! 

Many thanks 



 

Situations Vacant! 

We have exciting new roles 
and responsibilities that are 

now open for children to 
apply for. 

Please read the adverts 
carefully with your child and 

fill in the application form 
Attached to this newsletter. 
The deadline is next Friday 

(15th September) 

When all of the applications 
will be collated and children 
will be presented with their 

roles in assembly in the 
following week. 

Good luck! 



 Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

 Wed 13th September 9am – EYFS Parents’ Welcome Meeting 
 Tues 19th October – Harvest Assembly 
 Fri 21st September 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 
 Fri 6th October - School Photographer – Individual Photos 
 Wed 11th October 9am – Reception Parents Phonic Workshop 
 Fri 13th October 9am - Prospective Parents’ Tour 
 Mon 16th October - BHM Assembly 
 Mon 16th October – 3.30-6pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Wed 18th October – 4-6.30pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Fri 19th October – International Attire Day 
 

PE will commence next 
week! 

Please ensure all children are 
in the correct PE Kit. No 

cycling shorts please. 

Rabbit – Whole Class 

Otter – Whole Class 

Beaver – Whole Class 

Red Kite – Whole Class 

Fox - Gurvansh 

Dormouse – Whole Class 

Red Squirrel - Keelee 

Hedgehog – Poppy P 

Pine Marten – Whole Class 



 

 

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 88.5% 

RJ Koda – 91.4%    

RM Orsa – 94.8%  

Rabbit –92.5%  

Otter –100% Winners  

Beaver –88.3%  

Red Kite –94.9%  

Dormouse –94.8%  

Fox – 96.7%  

Wolverine –94.1%  

Hedgehog –91.6%  

Pine Marten – 95.7%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Weekly Updates! 
For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 
visit the school gallery. 

Nursery  
Reception  

Year 1 
Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 
Years 5 and 6 
School Gallery 


